
 
 
 

If you would like to volunteer or plan on coming onto our school 

campus this year, please make sure you are an 

Approved Volunteer.  

 

If you are not sure, please email: 

Nery DiDeo at BTHSVolCoordinator@gmail.com.  

 

Please make sure you include: 

 your Full Name (as seen on your driver’s license) 

 Date of Birth.  She can verify your status.  

 

Approved volunteer applications are active for 3 years.  If you 

have previously submitted an application (within the last 3 

years), please do not fill out a new form unless you have had an 

email, phone, or address change.  

 

All new applicants, please go to the following link:  

 

http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/volunteer/ 

 

and fill out the online form. 

 

YOU MUST be approved through our School Access Form 

Process for St John’s County to be on campus during school 

hours.  That includes meetings and/or volunteering. 
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